
Summer Reading at New York Libraries is funded through the Federal Library Services and Technology Act, with funds awarded to the New 
York State Library by the Federal     Institute of Museum and Library Services. The New York State Library is a program of the Office of 
Cultural Education in the New York State Education Department. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Library Trustees play an important role! 
  

Encourage children and teens to participate in the 2023 Summer Reading program at your 
public library!  

  

 
 
Summer Reading at New York Libraries will help participants maintain and improve  
reading skills over the summer while they use library resources, enjoy reading-related  
activities, learn new technology, create craft projects, and interact with their peers.  
  
Studies show significant learning losses can occur over the summer if children don’t read and 
stay engaged. This is especially true with students from lower income families. For additional 
details and resources to promote the program, please see the Summer Reading website.  
  

Libraries are encouraged to work with neighborhood and 
community partner organizations and schools, to help students 

benefit from summer reading and learning at YOUR library!  
  
 
For More Information, Contact:  
Sharon Phillips, Summer Reading at New York Libraries Coordinator 
Email: NYSLYouth@nysed.gov  
 
For information on Summer Reading at New York Libraries: https://www.nysl.nysed.gov/libdev/summer/index.html  

https://www.nysl.nysed.gov/libdev/summer/srbrief.pdf
mailto:kbalsen@mail.nysed.gov?subject=Summer%20Reading%20at%20New%20York%20Libraries
https://www.nysl.nysed.gov/libdev/summer/index.html

	Library Trustees play an important role!

